
My address is:                         







Mr A Roche, 
Prioritisation and Funding Team Leader
Strategic Development and Business Services
Environment
Cornwall Council
Treyew Road
Truro.
TR1 3AY

Date:


Dear Mr Roche, 
I am writing to express concern over the possible withdrawal of crossing patrol officers from the A390 in St Austell. My child / ren attend Pondhu School and use this crossing every day.  The road is extremely busy and the crossing patrol officers provide a vital safety service. 
Please do NOT remove them from this crossing. 
Yours sincerely, 
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